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29th June 2023 
 

Dear families, 
 

As we come to the end of this academic year our thoughts are beginning to move to September 2023. 
There will be some staffing changes in September: Miss Corr has secured an Early Years Lead position at 
Lime Tree; Miss Francis is moving to be a teacher in the Falkland Islands; Miss Robinson is joining The 
Chiltern School; and Miss Trott has moved to Buckingham and so has secured a teaching position closer to 
home. We wish all of these teachers well in their new adventures and thank them for their dedication to 
teaching our children. 
 
On the afternoons of Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th July the children will be spending time getting to 
know their new teachers. After school on Wednesday 5th, families are invited to come in and meet the new 
class teachers informally. 
 
To support transition, below is a list of the teachers and the classes they will teach next year. On Monday, 
your children will bring home a letter which details who their class teacher is and which class they will be 
in. We are holding interviews for a Nursery teacher next week. As soon as we have appointed a teacher we 
will let families know – Miss Brassinne will continue to work in Nursery and Reception. 
 

Nursery Diamond TBC Phase Leader  
Miss Brassinne Reception Amber Miss Ward 

Ruby Miss Farrow 

Year 1 Quartz Mrs Mihalache  
Phase Leader 

Miss Thompson 
Pearl Miss Thompson 

Year 2 Opal Miss Salisbury 

Topaz Mrs Michaelson-Yates (Miss Titley) 

Year 3 Jade Miss Onyije  
 

Phase Leader 
Mr Holloway 

Garnet Mr Hill 

Year 4 Turquoise Miss Kambli 

Emerald Mr Philbin 

Year 5 Sapphire Miss Sharpe 

Amethyst Miss Clarke 

Year 6 Aquamarine Mr Holloway 

Onyx Mr Wisbey 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs R Worsfold 
Headteacher  

http://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/

